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服務特色 服務亮點  
SERVICE HIGHLIGHT
SERVICE ACHIEVEMENT

國際會議交流分享康復服務
第三屆亞洲太平洋社區為本康復服務會議於2015年9月在東京舉
行。會議有500多位來自46個國家的參加者，並有超過60位義工
協助舉辦。本會亦特別派出後6位員工參與，以擴闊員工眼界及
促進服務交流。

本會十分榮幸在會議上發佈兩篇關於精神康復服務和職業康復服
務的文章，題目分別為「Non Handicapped Environment」及
「Disability Inclusive Business」。而本會的海報亦成功於會上展
出，題為「Community-based Programs for Empowering People 
with Psychosocial Disabilities」。不少參加者對本會發佈的文章及
海報展覽均深感興趣，紛紛跟本會員工交流及分享服務經驗。

會議後，部分代表團成員更前往由日本政府營運的國立殘疾人康
復中心（NRCPD）參觀。當中先進的康復技術和人性化設備，使
成員大開眼界，獲益良多。

代表團成員回港後與本會其他同工分享所見所聞，共同優化本會
服務，幫助更多殘疾人士。

Sharing of Rehabilitation Service at International Congress
The 3rd Asia Pacific Community-Based Rehabilitation Congress (CBR) 
was held in Tokyo in September 2015. Over 500 people from 46 countries 
participated. There were also more than 60 volunteers assisting in the 
organization of the Congress. Our Society sent 6 staff as representatives, 
hoping to expand their horizons and promote the exchange of 
service.　

It was our Society’s honour to have presented two articles that were 
related to mental health rehabilitation service and vocational 
rehabilitation service at the Congress. The titles of the articles were 
“Non Handicapped Environment” and “Disability Inclusive Business”. 
Posters of our Society were also exhibited at the Congress under the 
theme - “Community-based Programs for Empowering People with 
Psychosocial Disabilities”. Quite a number of participants had 
expressed interest in our poster exhibition and also in the articles we 
published. They were eager to exchange and share experiences 
about service with our staff.

After the Congress, some of the delegation members visited The National Rehabilitation Center for Persons with          
Disabilities (NRCPD) operated by the Japanese government. The advanced rehabilitation technologies and the 

user-friendly facilities were eye-opening to the members. It was a fruitful visit.

Members of the delegation concluded the experience of participating with other staff, hoping to improve the 
quality of our Society’s service and extending helping hands to more persons with disabilities.




